
 

 

If you are a parent or carer and receive benefits, your child may be eligible      
for Free School Meals and / or to continue receiving Pupil Premium funding. 

(Government funding which supports the teaching and learning needs of pupils) 

 

 

If your child is already in receipt of Free School Meals or has been entitled to receive free 
school meals at any point during the past six years,  

 ask his Primary school to produce a confirmation letter and   
 email it to Mrs Leah, our Funding Support Coordinator at 

funding@keaston.bham.sch.uk. 
 
 

If you would like to apply for Free School Meals, you can 

 apply directly online at https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham. 
 Please take a screenshot of the communication you will get at the end of the online 

checking and email it to Mrs Leah, our Funding Support Coordinator at 
funding@keaston.bham.sch.uk.  School will then inform you of the next steps to 
follow.  
The https://www.cloudforedu.org.uk/ofsm/birmingham  link can also be found on 
the school website. 

 If you have any queries do not hesitate to ask Mrs Leah, our Funding Coordinator for 
advice by emailing funding@keaston.bham.sch.uk 

Free School Meals funding support  

What to do next to find out if my child is eligible? 


